
 

COVEY RISE FARMS 
5/4/2020 

Lake Ramsey Residents,  

The following message is from Covey Rise Farms 
regarding the discontinuance of their produce sales at 
our entrance gate. 

“We have had to make some decisions on each stop 
and unfortunately, we have to discontinue the Lake 
Ramsey stop. I spoke with everyone last week and 
directed them to O’Keefe’s feed and seed to pick up 
their bags.  

We are there on Wednesday’s from 1-3 and Saturday’s 
from 12-2.  

We greatly appreciate the support but with restaurants 
starting to reopen we have to consolidate some of our 
stops. Please let me know if there is anything else we 
can do for the residents of Lake Ramsey.” 

Austin 
austin@coveyrisefarms.com 

Thank you for supporting this business and we 
appreciate their efforts for our residents 
 
Board of Directors of the Lake Ramsey HOA  


